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Kisses for Santa and happy New Year at Lulworth House Residential
Care Home

Santa visit
We had a very special visit from Santa (aka our amazing Maintenance man, Phil!) at Lulworth House Residential Care Home

on Saturday 23 December.

He said our residents were very special and squeezed us into his busy schedule because he wanted to wish them all a 'Merry

Christmas' in person!

Santa of course came bearing gifts and knew exactly what everyone wanted; Barbara got a set of dark nail polishes (her favourite!),

Sue received her own mug to use on the tea trolley and Joe got a box of the classic broken biscuits.

As you can see, everyone was very happy with their gifts and gave Santa a big kiss to say thank you!
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Happy new year
Katja and Cheryl got matching New Years t-shirts for the big day, as well as some stars and hair mascara – a colourful start to 2024!

Here's to a fantastic new year!

 

 


